
 

 

 

SIBLING DISCOUNT POLICY 

All parents who accept the offer of a place for a second or 
subsequent child to attend Alia National School are eligible for 
a sibling discount on tuition fees.  

Parents who apply for and accept a place for their second and 
subsequent children at Alia National School will be eligible for 
a sibling discount on each of the second and subsequent 
child’s tuition fees as follows:  

Second child - 10% 
Third and subsequent child - 20%  

This discount will only apply where there are a minimum of 
two siblings in full time education at the school. 

The School reserves the right to withdraw a sibling discount 
in the event of late or non-payment of school fees, in 
accordance with the School’s standard Terms and 
Conditions.  

The level of award is reviewed annually by the Governing 
Council, and applies only to the main tuition fees (ex: book and 
registration fees) ; extras and any additional fees are not 
discounted.  

 


